Health Coverage Documentation: Form 1095-C Information

The 1095-C Forms (proof of the health coverage offered to FBISD employees/families) will be
mailed through the U.S. Postal Service on 2/11/2019. After reviewing your form, if you see
anything that needs attention (primarily the health coverage for you and your dependents)
please email fortbend1095corrections@etctracking.com. In the subject line, please insert: Fort
Bend 1095 Correction. Please included the last four digits of your social security number, full
name and current address. It may take at least two weeks to receive a corrected form. The
deadline to submit a request for corrections is March 31, 2019.

You can use Form 1095-C to help you report your insurance coverage when filing your tax
return; however, you do not need the 1095-C to file your taxes. You may rely on other
information as proof that you maintained coverage when completing your 2018 tax return,
such as insurance cards, explanation of benefits, W-2 or payroll statements reflecting health
insurance deductions, or other statements indicating that you, or a member of your family,
maintained health care coverage.

Only one form is provided for all the individuals listed on your policy, so you may need to
provide copies to your spouse or dependents, as necessary. Please keep the Form on file for
your records. If you lose your copy of the 1095-C Form, please email payroll@fortbendisd.com
for a copy.

Please note: The health insurance rate required to be on the Form is the lowest cost
Employee-Only Plan that is offered by Fort Bend ISD which is $112.10.



